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NEXT MEETING 

 
Wednesday, October 16, 2019 

 
New Member Orientation – 5:30 p.m. 

Cocktails – 6:00 p.m. 
Dinner and Program – 7:00 p.m. 

 
The Marshall-Wythe School of Law  
at the College of William & Mary 

 
Presentation: How the “Smart Cities” Tech 

Revolution Will Affect Legal Practice  
(and Probably Already Has) 
By: Professor Iria Giuffrida,  

Deputy Director of the Center for Legal & Court 
Technology and Visiting Assistant Professor of Law 

 
FALL SOCIAL RECAP 

 
It is that time of year again! After a long hot summer, 
the I’Anson-Hoffman American Inn of Court 
officially kicked off the 2019-2020 year with the 
annual Fall Social on September 21, 2019.  James 
McNider, who graciously allowed the Inn to use his 
home for last year’s Fall Social, seems to be a glutton 
for punishment, as he again offered to host the Fall 
Social at his beautiful waterfront home in Hampton, 
Virginia. 

 

	
  

Inn members 
enjoyed a 
delicious 
spread of 
heavy hors 
d’oeurves 
provided by 
Gourmet 
Gang, a 
downtown 
Norfolk 
favorite for 
lunch fair, 
while 

President Ryan Snow raised a glass and extended a 
warm welcome to new and returning members of 
the Inn. Ryan also expressed his exciting vision 
for the upcoming year.  
 

 
 
A special thanks to James McNider for his 
seemingly endless hospitality! 
 
Until the next issue, 

Andrew Gordon and Micaylee Noreen 
Newsletter Committee 2019-2020 


